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To: Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools o "Z.,,%m%;mfg“
Guidance Counselors and Teachers Dl o
Mental Health Practitioners
From: OIC-Schools Division Superintendent
Subject: Seminar-Workshop on Enriching Counseling Practice and Strengthening

Mental Health Advocacy

Date: September 29, 2017

This is to inform all concerned that the Philippine Guidance and Counseling
Association, Inc. Pampanga Chapter will conduct a Seminar-workshop on Enriching
Counseling Practice and Strengthening Mental Health Advocacy on November 23-24,
2017 at the Formation Center, Institute for Christian Formation and Social Integration,
Holy Angel University, Angeles City.

Attached is a letter from Mr. Alain Bernard Andal, Chapter President, for
reference and information. :

LEILA CUNANAN, CESO VI
Officer-in-Charge 41
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

lynvlansangan/chiefsgod

“Sincerety,



PGCA

Philippine Guidance and Counsehng Association, inc.
Pampanga Chapter

September 04, 2017

MR. MALCOLM S. GARMA, CESO V
Director lli

Officer in Charge

Office of the Regional Director
Department of Education

Maimpis, City of San Fernando (P)

Dear Sir:

Greetings of Peace!

The Philippine Guidance and Counseling Association (PGCA) Pampanga Chapter is organizing a
seminar-workshop entitled “Enriching Counseling Practice and Strengthening Mental Health
Advocacy” on November 23-24, 2017 at Formation Center, Institute for Christian Formation
and Social integration, Holy Angel University, Angeles City (Pampanga).

Invited Resource Speakers are Dr. Cely Domingo Magpantay, RPm, Rpsy, (Clinical Psychologist,
St. Lukes Medical Center) who will dshare her expertise on the “Application Of The
Biopsychosocial in Counseling” and Dr. Sheila Marie G. Hocson ,RGC, RPsy (President, PGCA-
National) who will provide training on the topic “Advocacy for Mental Health in this Time of
Globalization.” :

This activity aims to update counselors, teachers, and other mental health practitioners on the
current issues faced by millennials and individuals recovering from addiction.

In line with this, may we seek for your endorsement so that we may also share this meaningful
experience with our coileagues in higher educational institutions?

A seminar fee of PhP2,000.00 will be collected to cover expenses for the two-day snacks and
meals including kit and certificate. (;ontact persons for this activity are:

~ Ms. Agatha Anne Dizon agathadizon14@gmail.com {Smart - 09993979830
Alain Bernard Andal, z2lzin_bernardph@yahoo.com (Globe - ~ 0906-3230200)
Tess Cruz, tesya 85@yahoo.com (Sun— —0943-4697060)

CPD Points for Guidance and Couseling, Psychomterician and Psychologist is in process.
Registrants are encouraged to conflrm attendance on or before November 20, 2017.
We look forward to your active participation in this enriching activity.

Sincerely,



